
From: Twinney, Jane  

Sent: May-16-16 11:35 AM 
To: Murray, Darlene 

Subject: RE: Notice of Motion 

 
Motion: 
 
For staff to bring back licensing and guidelines for driver school test vehicles operated by privately held 
driving schools, specifically indicating restricted areas of streets and adjoining streets that are already in 
use by the MTO for driving examinations.   And for staff to use Schedule 6 of the Town of Aurora’s By-
Law 5630-14 as a guideline to develop these new restrictions and licences. 
 
 
 
 
 


